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Food
Truck

UPCOMING
EVENTS
February 3, 7 PM : NH City Council
Meeting @ Community Center
February 6, 6 PM : Wine & Shine by
Rebel Diamonds & NH Chamber @
NH Golf & Country Club
February 6, 6 PM : Bluebird Box
Building Workshop @ Twin Ponds
Nature Center (RSVP Required)
February 7, 5 PM : Cowgirls n’
Cocktails @ Full River Fabrication
February 8 : 46th Annual NH Lions
Club Individual Youth Wrestling
Tournament @ NHHS
February 9, 11 AM - 1 PM : Holy
Family Parish Annual Soup Festival @
Hynes Hall, Holy Family Parish
February 10-15 : Valentine Cards &
Crafts @ NH Public Library
February 12, 6 PM: Charcuterie
Class @ New Horizons Chamber
February 14, 5:30-9:30 PM : Dinner
& A Show @ Pub at the Pinicon
February 14, 6 PM : Sweetheart
Dance @ New Hampton Golf &
Country Club
February 15, 5 PM : Father/
Daughter Dance @ The Pub at the
Pinicon
February 15, 11 AM : Doubles Pool
Tournament @ Kenny’s/Dak’s Tap
February 16, 2-4 PM : Galentine
Treats & Activities @ Carnegie
Cultural Center
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2025 Food Truck
Permits Information

As we get closer to spring and plans begin for outdoor events that
bring in food trucks, we wanted to share a reminder regarding food

vendor/mobile restaurant permits. If you are planning to host a
food vendor or mobile restaurant within city limits, please be

aware that an annual permit for the vendor is required, whether on
public or private property. While this permit has been a

requirement for years, enforcement has recently become more
consistent to ensure fairness for all businesses. Our local

restaurants support the community through local taxes, so
requiring a permit for mobile food vendors ensures everyone

contributes to the local economy. The permit is $50 and allows
vendors to serve within New Hampton for the entire year. If you are

organizing an event that includes food vendors, please remind
them to obtain a permit which can be found HERE. Each December,

the city will send annual renewal reminders to help vendors stay
up to date. Thank you for helping us maintain a fair and thriving
business environment! If you have any questions please contact

Casey at nhpublicworksdirector@gmail.com or 641-557-8244.

Last call for
Heartland Days
Grand Marshal
Nominations! 

They will close today at 5 PM.
Nominate someone deserving HERE

ANNUAL DINNER
& AWARD GALA

Punxsutawney
Phil predicts

 6 more weeks
of winter! 

However,
according to
NOAA, Phil

only has about
a 35% accuracy

rating.  

http://www.discovernewhampton.com/
https://www.newhamptonia.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Mobile-Restaurant-Permit-Application.pdf
https://forms.gle/ENammnTUVPE5gfDP9
https://www.discovernewhampton.com/annual-dinner

